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September 2014

HELP US  
SPREAD THE WORD!

Please feel free to use the
"forward to a friend" feature of
this newsletter to help us
spread the word about how the
Fairfield County Foundation is
building a legacy for our
community.

SCHOLARSHIP
INFORMATION 

Please check our
website after January 1,
2015 for more details on
how to apply for the
2015-2016 school year.

2013 Annual Report
Now Available  

Click here to view!

Professional Advisors
Manual Available  

The Foundation's Professional
Advisors Manual contains all
the latest information about the
Foundation and how we can
help you better serve your
clients. It is available on our
website.

Board of Trustees:

A Message From the Director 
 
Dear Friends of the Foundation,
 
As the leaves begin to change colors and our community settles into a
new school year, it's hard to believe that fall is here again, and the
Fairfield County Fair just around the corner! 
 
This newsletter is full of exciting news, such as information regarding
our upcoming 25th Anniversary Celebration, and nomination details for
the 2014 Don C. Wendel Legacy Award. Please see below for more
information. 
 
We're also proud to share with you our accomplishments of the past
year in our 2013 Annual Report. Click the link below to download the
full report. 
 
As always, your support in the funding of our programs and projects
does not go unnoticed, and we thank you for all that you do for our
community!

Amy Eyman
Executive Director

2013 Annual Report Now Available   

  
We are proud to release the Foundation's 2013 Annual Report. Please
take a look at our accomplishments from the past year, including
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Staff:
 
Amy Eyman, 
Executive Director
 
Renee Reilly, 
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Mindy Farrow, 
Office Manager
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Administrative Assistant
 

Contact Information 

Fairfield County Foundation

162 East Main Street · PO Box
159 · Lancaster, Ohio 43130

Phone 740.654.8451

Fax 740.654.3971  

Fairfield County Foundation 
 

scholarship and grant recipients, new funds established, and our
financial statements.

The Annual Report is now available for download on our website.

Please Join Us for the Foundation's
25th Anniversary Celebration

 

 
 

Wednesday, October 15, 2014
5:30-6:30 p.m. Reception with cash bar and complimentary 

hors 'd oeuvres courtesy of Legacy Strategic Asset Management.
6:30 p.m. Dinner

7:15 p.m. Program and presentation of the Don C. Wendel Legacy
Award

 
Where: The Lodge in Lancaster

 
Cost: $25 per person

 
Menu for 25th Anniversary Dinner: 

Carved Roast Beef, Chicken Cordon Bleu or Vegetarian Entrée
Roasted Redskin Potatoes
Honey Bacon Green Beans

Tossed Salad
Rolls and Butter

Assorted Cheesecakes

Please RSVP by October 7, 2014.

Foundation Accepting 2014 
Don C. Wendel Legacy Award
Nominations   
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2011 Legacy Award recipients, Robert Johnston and Bill Sitterley with

first Legacy Award recipient Judge Farrell Jackson.

The Don C. Wendel Legacy Award is named for the first Chairman of the
Fairfield County Foundation Board of Trustees. Don was instrumental in
the success of the Foundation and his inspiration and leadership carried
the Foundation through the challenges of its early years. Through
service to charitable organizations, his establishment of the Mindi
Wendel Scholarship for young people and his strong support of the arts,
Don dedicated his life to making this world - and community - a better
place. The Legacy Award celebrates the life of Don C. Wendel, his
leadership, his loving spirit, his generosity and the example he set for
others. The award is given to community members who have been
instrumental in the success of philanthropy and who have made a
significant contribution to our community.

The award will be presented at our 25th Anniversary Dinner on October
15 at The Lodge in Lancaster. For more information about the dinner,
please contact Amy Eyman at (740) 654-8451.
 
To nominate someone for this award, download the form here and
submit to the Fairfield County Foundation no later than 4 p.m. on
October 3, 2014.

What is a Community Foundation?
 
A community foundation is a non-profit, publicly supported,
nonsectarian philanthropic institution with a long-term goal of building
permanent funds established by many donors to carry out their
charitable interests, and for the broad-based charitable interest of and
for the residents of a defined geographic area. 

Forward email
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